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MEMORANDUM  
 
 
DATE:  Friday, September 20, 2019 
 
TO:  All CDOT & Consultant Design & Construction Personnel 
 
FROM:  Michael Collins, Staff Bridge Branch Manager 
 
SUBJECT: ADDITION OF SOFTWARE FILES FOR COLORADO BULB 

TEES 
 
 
A folder (Software Files) has been added to the Misc. Bridge Documents on the Bridge 
Homepage with library files for the new Colorado Bulb Tees for use with LeapBridge 
Concrete as well as instructions to incorporate them. 
 
Please review and become familiar with these revisions and practices.  If you have any 
questions or recommendations for improvement to the worksheets, please contact: 
 
Hoang.bui@state.co.us   (303) 512-4075 
 
 
 
Distribution via e-mail: 
 
Jared Esquibel  Staff Bridge Employees  Structural Consultants  
 
 

Staff Bridge Branch  
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